
 

     Weekly News 

                                                                                                                                          19th November 2021 

 
 

 

 
 

Little Crackers;  

‘Away in a Manger’ 
will take place in the morning of 

Tuesday 7th December. 

You should all know your 

characters - please send in 

costumes asap,  

in a named carrier bag. 

Thank you x 

Joke of the Week! 

 

             

 

 
 

PTA Christmas Event: 

Saturday 4th December 

Nursery Nativity:  

Tuesday 7th December 
Term ends  

(term time children):  

Tuesday 14th December 

 

 
 

 
A great website!!! 

https://happybrownhouse.com/6-

tips-for-correcting-pencil-grip/  

 

Our story this week really made us 

giggle!!!  Have you read it? 

 

 

 

 

Letter sound of the week 

 
for  

    
 

 
1. 1 cup white flour     1/2 cup salt 
2. 2 tblspns cream of tartar     1 tblspn veg oil 
3. 1 cup water   1/2 tblspn ground cinnamon, 

clove, ginger or nutmeg extract to each 
batch made.  

4. Add more for stronger scent if desired. 

 

 
Pattern: looking for and finding patterns 
helps children notice and understand 

mathematical relationships 
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